Update on GGP-ICET Developments

Following the 17th Earth Tides Symposium in Warsaw, and the presentation of J.-P. Boy et al (2013) at the IAG Scientific Assembly in Potsdam, the current situation with respect to the movement of GGP and ICET towards an IAG Service is reviewed as follows.
1. GGP members are reminded of recent documents dealing with ETS2013 and progress towards made by the various GGP Teams over the summer. They are now provided online through the link

the the Team Newsletter 21 (parts 1 and 2) available at 

http://www.eas.slu.edu/GGP/ggpnews21.pdf
http://www.eas.slu.edu/GGP/GGP%20station%20report.pdf
http://www.eas.slu.edu/GGP/GGP%20data%20center%20state%20and%20survey.pdf
1. Team Activity is summarized in the following documents:
